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Over recent weeks surrogacy has received a great deal of media attention. The case of baby Gammy in
Australia has reignited the debate about the law related to surrogacy on an international level with some
commentators calling for a Surrogacy Hague Contention akin to adoption.

This update is intended to provide a précis of recent surrogacy decisions in this jurisdiction.

To read the full article click here
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